City of Greater Sudbury Ville du Grand Sudbury



June 14, 2011

**RE: Sustainable Mobility Advisory Panel** 

City of Greater Sudbury Ville du Grand Sudbury

PO BOX 5000 STN A 200 BRADY STREET SUDBURY ON P3A 5P3

CP 5000 SUCC A 200 RUE BRADY SUDBURY ON P3A 5P3

705.674.4455

www.greatersudbury.ca www.grandsudbury.ca Dear Sustainable Mobility Advisory Panel (SMAP) Member:

As the City representative on the SMAP, I would like to welcome you as a new panel member. The mandate of the panel is to assist staff and Council in implementing a vision for a holistic approach to multi-model transportation system where citizens can walk, cycle and/or use public transit efficiently and safely to get to their destinations.

Attached please find a copy of the agenda for the first meeting. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 21<sup>st</sup> at 5:30pm in Rooms C-13A/B in Tom Davies Square. We will set a regular meeting schedule at this initial meeting. The Panel will meet bimonthly, with sub-committee meetings as required.

A CD will be provided to you at the first meeting containing electronic copies of the Sustainable Mobility Plan and Bicycle Technical Master Plan.

Please contact me at (705)674-4455 ext. 2186 or by email <a href="mailto:chris.gore@greatersudbury.ca">chris.gore@greatersudbury.ca</a> to confirm your attendance, or if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Gore

Manager of Community Partnerships

City of Greater Sudbury